
                                            

 

 Get Involved and Have Your Say 
Have you ever used a car, walked on a sidewalk, waited for a delivery, took a bus, rode your bike… 
and wondered how this whole transportation system “thing” works or where it seems to fall short… 
then please join us to help guide transportation investments into our Community’s network. 

Public Invited to Transportation Workshop  

We, the Walla Walla Valley Metropolitan Planning Organization/Sub-Regional Transportation Planning 
Organization (WWVMPO/SRTPO), invite you to participate in workshops designed to gather input for 
the development of the 2040 Plan. Planning staff will be on hand to hear from you about your 
transportation vision, needs, issues, and priorities. 

We welcome you to attend one of the identical workshops –  

• Thursday, July 30, 5:30-7:00 PM – Milton-Freewater Community Building, 109 NE 5th St  
• Tuesday, August 4, 5:30-7:00 PM – College Place City Hall Council Chambers, 625 S College 

Ave 
• Wednesday, August 12, Noon-1:30 PM – City of Walla Walla Police Department Community 

Room, 54 E Moore St 

The purpose of the 2040 Plan is to guide regional multi-million dollar investments into all modes of 
transportation over the next 25 years. We will be able to produce a much better plan if we hear from 
all users of the transportation network.  

You are part of the planning area, which includes Walla Walla County, WA and the northeast portion of 
Umatilla County, OR, as well as the cities within – College Place, Milton-Freewater, Prescott, 
Waitsburg, and Walla Walla.  

We would really like to meet you in person, but we understand that you might have a schedule conflict 
and just can’t make it. Please use our online 2040 Plan resources to provide feedback and still have 
your say.  

Also a heads-up on future plan activities… Additional meetings are anticipated for October 2015 and 
January 2016 as the plan development progresses. Final adoption of the 2040 Plan is scheduled for 
March 2016. 

For more information, please contact us at 509-876-8001 or visit wwvmpo.org.     

http://wwvmpo.org/

